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The Board of Management recognises that child protection and welfare considerations permeate all aspects of school life and must be reflected in all of the school's policies, practices and activities.
Accordingly, in accordance with the requirements of the Department of Education and Skills' Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools, the Board of Management of New Cross College, Cappagh Road Finglas West, D11NC56 school roll number 68181 has agreed the Child Protection Policy for 2023-2024. 
The Board of Management has adopted and will implement fully and without modification the Department's Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools as part of this overall child protection policy.

The Designated Liaison Person (DLP) is Derek Lynch
The Deputy Designated Liaison Person (DDLP) is Patrica MacManus
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